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Flood Advice 
Monday 17 October 2022

Flood impact
The projections for the impact of flooding, this week, in 
Echuca and surrounds are bleak.

Whilst the level of the Campaspe River is steady at the moment,
the difficult moment is in about two days’ time when the Murray
River’s level rises and, consequently, pushes up the Campaspe.

Services in Echuca
The following services there are not operating on Tuesday,
18 October:

Residential services and Work Crew are still operating.

The sites which are closed are High Street North (head office),
High Street South and Percy Street. 

Notwithstanding the scaling back of services, Vivid is still 
providing support to people, in Echuca and surrounds, 
who are in need of support. 

For the reasons alluded to at the beginning of this advice, 
at the moment it appears very unlikely that services will 
resume, and sites reopen, on Wednesday 19 October.
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We will be making that assessment on a day by day basis 
and will advise accordingly.

Staffing of shifts
With the scaling back of services, and the impact of the flooding
on staff availability, there have been many shift changes.

Vivid staff are urged to regularly check, online, their shifts
because they are subject to frequent, and late, changes at the
moment. 

Updates 
The intention is that there will be – because there will need to
be – regular updates to the information in this advice.
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